
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: NM 68-US 64 Roadway Project – Project is in Winter Suspension 
until April 4, 2022; Barricades Remain In Place for Safety 

NOTE: All construction is weather permitting and subject to change without notice. 

Update as of Tuesday, March 15, 2022 
 
Construction is now scheduled to resume on Monday, April 4, 2022. While the Los Pandos/Paseo del 
Pueblo Sur intersection is open, barricades remain in place on the project for safety and motorists can 
use Albright Street as a detour. 
 
ONGOING:  
A temporary access for Los 
Pandos is open at Paseo del 
Pueblo Sur but there are some 
challenges at this intersection.   
 
The following traffic impacts are in 
place:  

1) LEFT TURNS ARE 
DISCOURAGED from 
southbound Paseo del Pueblo 
Sur to Los Pandos  

2) RIGHT TURNS ARE 
DISCOURAGED from  
northbound Paseo del Pueblo 
Sur to Los Pandos 

3) Traffic can use Albright St 
as a detour to access Los 
Pandos. 

 
Traffic is shifted to the west on 
Paseo del Pueblo Sur between the 
Tewa/Albright intersection and the 
Los Pandos/Siler Rd intersection. 
One lane of traffic is open in each 
direction (north and south).  
 
Motorists traveling through this 
area should expect delays and 
obey the 25-mile-per-hour speed 
limit. 
 
For more information, to ask 
questions or to sign up for free email 
updates, visit the project website, 
www.taosnm6864.com, or call Patti 
Watson at 1-800-687-3417 or 505-
269-9691. Info is also available at 
www.nmroads.com.  

http://www.taosnm6864.com/
http://www.nmroads.com/

